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Marysville Getchell High School PTSA
2017 Q4
8301 84th Street NE., Marysville, WA  98270 
(360) 965-2300, http://www.msd25.org

The primary objective of Marysville-Getchell is to teach critical thinking
to make learning meaningful while providing a focused direction 
for all students.

This award went towards support of scholarships and the Drug and Alcohol Weekend.
For more information please read the attached report from Marysville Getchell High School PTSA.



On behalf of the Marysville Getchell Class of 2018 Grad Night Parents, I would like to thank you 
for your financial support of our Drug and Alcohol Free Celebration on June 13, 2018. With your 
generous donation we were able to award scholarships to all five students that requested assistance 
and provide an event to remember. Our 82 attending seniors were treated to a safe chaperoned 
celebration of their achievements and had a wonderful time rollerskating, bowling, playing casino 
games, video games, go-kart riding, velcro wall and climbing wall, and being entertained by a 
hypnotist. They enjoyed unlimited food offerings and an espresso cart provided during our all 
night celebration. All were delivered safely to MGHS and to their families as the sun came up. 
Thank you Tulalip Tribes for helping us keep our MG graduates safe on their graduation night! 

 

I have attached a google drive link with many photos from our wonderful event for you to enjoy! 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1PToFHk1i-W5jIxn4gY0pMq-6asOoKqpK

 

Our fundraising facebook page URL:

https://www.facebook.com/groups/MGHS2018GradNight/?ref=bookmarks

 

Thank you Tulalip Tribes for your support of the MG Class of 2018! 

Kristin Savidge Chairperson


